
Dear Families, 

Please find below important dates for the end of this school year, a message about summer school, as 
well as information about our learning plan for next year given the current status of the pandemic. This 
information is also included in this video message. 

Hoping for a safe and enjoyable summer for all! 
 
Claud Allaire 
Executive Director 

  

End of Year Calendar 
  
Kindergarten Graduation: Friday, May 29, 4 pm - Live stream information will be 
emailed to parents 
  
Virtual Talent Show Friday, May 29 
  
End of Year Awards Presentation via Zoom: Tuesday, June 2 Grades K-5—5:30pm, 
Grades 6-10—6:30pm. Zoom link will be emailed to all families. 
  
End of Year Book/Technology Return Grades K-5—June 4 & 5, 8am to 4pm; Grades 6-
10—June 9 & 10, 8am to 4pm 
  
End of Year Car Parade Thursday, June 4, 4:30pm 
  
Last Day of School Grades K-5--Friday, June 5; Grades 6-10—Wednesday, June 10 
  
Summer School 
We are currently exploring opportunities to offer a summer school experience for FIT 
Academy students the weeks of July 27 and August 3rd. This summer school program 
would be compliant with MDH and MDE requirements and may include a portion of the 
program at school. Look for more information soon! 
  

Learning Plan for Next Fall 
We know many of you are wondering what school will look like in the Fall. While there is 
still a great deal of unknown, we are positioning ourselves to offer the most flexible 
options to meet our families’ needs. To that end, we are planning for both high quality 
on-site and distance learning experiences for our students and families. 

Much is still in discussion at the state level but our sense is that we will be allowed to 
offer both on-site and distance learning in the Fall. If so, we plan to offer families 
choices that best meets their individual needs. These choices might include a traditional 
schedule where students attend each day, a distance learning option where students 
are working from home, and a blended/hybrid schedule, meaning students attend 



school some of the time and do distance learning some of the time. When you look at it, 
these two options are combinations of two settings we already know very well; 
Traditional on-site instruction and distance learning. 
  
These plans are still very much in the early stages but we thought it would be important 
to inform our families of our intentions as you plan for next Fall.  
 


